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To, 17" February 2023
Prof. Dr. Marta Kudelska,

Head of the Centre for Comparative Studies of Civilisations
Jagiellonian University in Krakow

Dear Prof. Dr. Marta Kudelska,

I'am deeply touched by your very kind letter which was sent through Prof. Marek Moron.
I'am truly grateful to you for writing such a kind letter. I hope that more books will be sent to
add to your collection from time to time. And I also hope that both you and Prof. Marek
Moron will make a visit to Zoroastrian College near Sanjan along with some of your students.

A few of your students can stay to do library research at Zoroastrian college near Sanjan for a
few months.

Academic collaboration has been established with several universities over the years by us. If

you both wish, we can sign an MOU between Jagellonian University and Zoroastrian College
for continuance of collaboration.

My profound thanks to you both for all your kindness and good support for all our activities.

Gratefully yours,
Dr. Meher Master-Moos 5 e

President, Zoroastrian College



